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Mr. Joseph Scovitch 

4815 Oaltert Road, 0355 

Cellege Park, Rd. 20740 

Dear abeeph Scovitch, 

Thanks very much for getting and sending g'inck's notes. Some of
 them are 

interesting. And it happens I'm writing about those matter no
w, so that makes me 

aopreciate this even more. 

I do not know your special interest other than this may perha
ps reflect it but 

you are welcome to any FOL. information I have. 

We also have a coliier you can use. 

In the event you have any other information like this I'm wri
ting about the 

iundberg/JaMA atrocity. I preaume you are familiar with it. 

Again tnnnk and best'Wishes, 

Harold Ueisl,er  
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